Miss Hermina Zipple,
88 N. E. Monroe St.,
Portland, Oregon.

Dear Miss Zipple:

I want to thank you so much for your splendid contribution to our Community Chest and National War Fund.

I am so happy to know that you are making splendid

I am so happy to know that you are making splendid progress toward your complete recovery. What you have done for the past few years at the Union Building would put three of you women in your graves, let alone one on the convalescent list. We certainly will be happy to see you when you return.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.